Village Show Report for the Annual Parish Meeting on Monday 12th April 2021 
As everyone is aware, we did not hold the annual Village Show last year because of the Covid restrictions.

I have to unfortunately report that the Show committee has taken the difficult decision to not hold a Show again this year..
Many factors relating to the ongoing Covid situation have resulted in us having to make this decision. With it being an indoor event there are too many uncertainties that would affect us. The need for social distancing would make it very difficult for the catering part of the Show which not only is a vital activity financially; but also helps to give a good atmosphere and provides a venue for socialising in a relatively small area. 
There are other factors that have also led us to this decision:
1. Possible reluctance of volunteers to help to setup/breakdown/man the Show and help control visitors (social distancing, mask wearing etc.)
2. Limited sponsorship and raffle prizes from businesses. 

3. Confidence of people to take part and exhibit or attend.
4. Cleaning of the Hall during and after the event to “Covid” standards.

5. Collecting and handling of cash from entries and raffle takings.

6. Possibility of a “third” wave of infections hitting us from the continent.
The Show is designed for being held in the Hall and to stage it outside is too weather dependent without incurring unacceptable costs for weather protection such as a marquee.

.

However, we are in discussions to hold some sort of event over/near to the Show weekend of 31st July/1st August to keep the Show idea alive. This may take the form of an online competition, a stall on The Hill or some other event.  We will, of course, announce what we intend to do in good time.  However it will also mean another year without raising funds for the Village Hall which in 2019 amounted to approximately £1265
Next year, hopefully, we will be back to “normal” for what will be the 72nd year! 

Thank you.

Alan Manley (Chairman Village Show Committee)
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